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Maintaining Referee Classification  
 

This document pertains to registered and current officials in the 
Regional and Provincial classifications (Jan 1 to Dec 31, 2024) 

 

 

Fitness: 
- The High Intensity Test (ASA approved) must be 

completed within the year (Jan 1 to Dec 31) to maintain 
regional/provincial classification. 

 

- If candidate is not successful completing fitness test at 
ASA approved event the official will be downgraded as of 
January 1 of the following year to the next lower 
classification (ex. Provincial to Regional, Regional to 
District).  

 

Evaluation of Competency: 
- All officials in Regional or Provincial classification are 

subject to evaluation (assessments) for minimum 
required competencies at any point throughout the year. 
This may affect maintaining classification if 
requirements are not met. 

 

 



      

 
 
 

 

How to return to previous classification if 
downgraded: 
 

- Within the year following downgrade (Jan 1 to Dec 31) – The 
candidate is required to complete ASA approved fitness 
test at the appropriate classification required and complete 
minimum one assessment at an 8.3/8.4 grade or higher.  
 

- Assessment(s) must be requested through the Referee 
Development Lead or ASA Assessor chair(s). Game level 
requirements must meet with approval from the Referee 
Development Lead and RDT for the required standards of 
classification.  
 
 

- Upon completion, classification will be reinstated to the 
next highest classification, not exceeding the level in which 
the official has completed the upgrade requirements for.  
 
 

 

 


